Leesburg Police Department

Monthly Council Report

Month of October 2020
Calls for service 434

Hours worked —October 2020

1301-Nolley 152 1302- 1303- Dawson 150 1304-Thompson 32 1305-Wynn 136.5  1306-
OT/Holiday 10.5 12 8 28

Special Detail- 78.2 hours

Traffic Crash Reports 0

Offense / Incident Reports 17 (some offense/incident reports contain more than one offense)

Type of Report

Animal at Large 100 Block of N. Middle St. Unruly Juvenile 100 Block of Arch St.

Warrant served 500 Block of W. Main St. Falsification 100 Block of S. High St.

Theft 300 Block of W. Main St. Criminal Trespassing 400 Block of Eastern Ave.
Inducing Panic 11000 Block of St. Rt. 771 Found Property 100 Block of E. Main St.
Inducing Panic 11000 Block of St. Rt. 771 Found Property 200 Biock of W. Main St.

Possession/Trafficking in Drugs 100 Block of S. Fairfield St.
Criminal Trespassing 1000 Block of Industrial Dr.

Found Property 100 Block of S. Fairfield St.
Telecommunications Harassment 100 Block of S. Church St.
Unlawful Restraint 100 Block of Locust St.

Criminal Mischief 100 Block of S. Middle St.

Warrant served 200 Block of Eastern Ave.

Arrest Information
Arrest/Reports 3

Traffic Citations / Violations: 14 (citations may contain more than one offense)
Speed-11

Mufflers-1

Peeling Out-2

Warning Citations: 11
Speed-3

Registration Violation-1
Equipment Violation-5
Traffic Control Device-2

Police Vehicle Information and Maintenance:

U-1-2017 Police Utility Miles driven: 704 Repairs & Service: $0
Current Mileage end of Month-33,869 ‘

U-2 2020 Police Utility Miles driven: 380 Repairs & Service: $0
Current Mileage end of Month-744

U-3 2015 Police Interceptor Miles driven: 711 Repairs & Service: $0
Current Mileage end of Month — 75,779

Additional Information: The Police department currently has 112 open case reports. The Police Department's total reports received
were 17 for the month, a decrease of 6 reports when compared to October 2019 in which the department received 23 reports. Trick or
Treat night went well no problems reported during that time.

Thank you, Chief Shane Nolley



